John & Helen Abelseth, matching educators, educate families across N. America
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This month, John and Helen Abelseth, Senior Matching Advisors and Matching Coordinators, took a road
trip all the way from Canada to Seattle, and have just left the Bay Area in California. After their stop in
Northern California, they will head south to Los Angeles, concluding their journey in Phoenix and New
Mexico. John and Helen's next destinations are the East Coast in June and July, and possibly the Midwest
in August. They may be coming to a location near you!

John and Helen's special mission is hosting Family Matching Preparation Events. These one-day events
are designed to equip families to better support each other through the matching process. In conjunction
with the FMP events, John and Helen also do Matching Advisor Trainings and First Generation Matching

Preparation Education a new program to help our Members guide single Unificationist members through
the matching process.

We encourage all families to consider attending a Family Matching Preparation workshop. For more
information, or to request an FMP Event in your state or community contact us at matching@
unification,org, and check out this invitation letter.



Family Matching Preparation Workshops in your community - John Abelseth - January 2017








